Chairman Waxman Requests GAO Review of Regulatory Process

In a letter to the Government Accountability Office, Chairman Waxman requests that GAO
examine how the layers of analysis and review agencies must perform when issuing rules are
affecting the agencies’ ability to issue timely and effective rules.
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